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El Dorado County Joint Superintendent Letter to the Governor 

 

 

Dear El Dorado Union High School District Community, 

 

In recent weeks, numerous districts around our County have had large numbers of people speaking to 

local Boards of Education about the Governor and the California Department of Public Health’s 

management of schools within the COVID-19 era.  As a result, all of the superintendents within El 

Dorado County have written this letter being sent to the Governor that we would like to share with 

you.  

 

We are all thankful for the support you provide us in the middle of this very challenging time.  

  

Ron Carruth, Ed.D. 

Superintendent  

El Dorado Union High School District 
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